
IN BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
SPECIAL MEETING 

FRIDAY, MARCH 21, 2003 
 

 
Present:  Chairman Lawrence W. O'Brien, Kirsten D. Roopenian and John C. Drobinski, Selectmen. 
 

The statutory requirement as to notice having been complied with, the meeting was called to order by 
Chairman O'Brien at 8:30 a.m. in the Loring Parsonage, 288 Old Sudbury Road. 
 
FY04 Operating Budget 
 
 The Town Manager presented the Board of Selectmen with several options for dealing with the 
Budget Article at Town Meeting, given the state aid uncertainties.  These options included the possibility of 
postponing the budget article until some time in May, cutting the budget now to adjust to worst case Local 
Aid scenario, or leaving the budget as it is, which means presenting Town Meeting with a potentially 
unbalanced budget. 
 
 The Board asked the Town Manager to invite the Finance Committee and both school committees to 
their meeting on March 25 to discuss these options with them. 
 
 The meeting adjourned at 10:00 a.m. 
 
 
       Attest:_____________________________ 
        Maureen G. Valente 
        Town Manager-Clerk 
 


